@ @

KING DAVID KING DAVID

Newsletter 13.6.25
Dear parents and carers,

Summer Calendar 2025 - is now updated and live on the school website.

Year 6 End of Term Performance, ‘The Jungle Book’

Monday 7th July, 2-3pm

Tuesday 8th July, 5-6pm

Year 6 parents and carers will be allowed first entry and given priority seats as long
as they have purchased tickets at a cost of £1.00 per ticket. There will not be allocated
seating for parents of children in other year groups.

Pay via school money to pay for performance tickets which you will be able to do
from Tuesday 17th June.

Tickets will need to be purchased by 2.7.25. Following this date, you will receive paper
tickets for admittance (designed by Year 6).

We would love for all children from Y1-6 to be part of the performance on Wednesday 8"
July, 5-6pm and as an incentive offer for parents, we are offering wraparound care for an
hour for KS1 and KS2, from 3.30 - 4.30 and then pupils will go to their classes to change.
Parents will receive a hardcopy of a letter to consent for this closer to the time of the
performance. All pupils from Y1-6 will be part of the afternoon performance on Monday 7%
July.

For those children who do perform at the evening performance, there will be a reward of a
disco for pupils on Friday 11th July.

Year 6 Swimming Updates

Unfortunately, we are unable to offer Year 6 swimming lessons as the only availability of
timings mean that the children would not return to school until 4pm for two weeks. However,
they have been swimming for the past three years, meaning the school has discharged its
legal requirements of offering swimming in either KS1 or KS2.

Packed Lunches

Letters for pack lunches go out termly so we can organise staff. We do recognise that
parents and carers may want their child to change half way through a term but we do need
to reinforce the practice that parents and carers support the school by keeping to these



termly times. You do need to send a new confirmation each term you want your child to have
packed lunches. A letter confirming parental and carer requests for their child to have a
packed lunch for autumn 2025 will be sent in early July.

End of year parent and carers meetings

Following receiving your child’s end of year report, there will be an opportunity to discuss the
report with your child’s class teacher. The reports will be sent out via e-mail as were the
autumn reports, so please ensure the school has your most up-to-date email address and
inform the school if separate reports to parents are required. You will be sent a date and
time for your meeting in July and can then confirm if you require the meeting.

Shabbat shalom

Mrs Owen



